
 

 

 

June 4, 2019 

Mr. Keevin O’Neill 
Superintendent 
Vicksburg Community Schools 
 
Based on satisfactory evaluations, I recommend the following teachers to be placed on the probationary 
levels stated below for the 2019-20 school year. 
 
 
Approval of Fifth Year of a Five Year Probation: 
 
 Aimee Barnhart 
 Jessie DeKoning 
 Lucas Wolthuis 
 
Approval of Fourth Year of a Five Year Probation: 
 
 Lindsey Chatel 
 
Approval of Third Year of a Five Year Probation: 
 
 Jennifer Heeres 
  
Approval of Second Year of a Five Year Probation: 
 
 Laura Richardson 
 Amy Lawrence 
 Marissa Chiodo 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Matt VanDussen 
 
Matt VanDussen 
VMS Principal 
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